
                                                                            
Galion City Board of Health 

Nursing Division Monthly Report for January 2025 
 

COVID-19 Isolation Letter/Phone Calls  

• 24- cases of COVID-19 were reported. 
 

COVID-19 Outbreak Investigations 

• 0- outbreak investigation 
 
Communicable Disease 

• 1- Chronic Hep C reported cases. 

• 0- Acute Hep C reported case.  

• 0-Chronic Hep B reported case.  

• 2-Influenza A reported case.  

• 1-Campy 

• 2-Chlamydia 
 
 

 
COVID-19 Vaccine 

• Moderna COVID vaccine has been delivered for 2024-2025 season.  

• We have exhausted our vaccine inventory. 

 
 

CMH (Children with Medical Handicaps Program) 

• Currently there are 26 active CMH cases.  

• We are in contact weekly with clients/families for their two months looking ahead for the LOA 
renewal and Comprehensive PHN Assessment. 

• 3- In-office/home appointments for Comprehension/ Age PHN Assessment completed for 
January.  

 
 

 
Immunizations 

• Three clinics were held in the month of December, as well as vaccines given to walk-ins or 
same day scheduled appointments. 

• A total of 3 children received services from GCHD (6 vaccines given in total). 

• A total of 3 adults received service from GCHD (6 vaccines given in total). 
 

Flu 
 

• 0-Flu vaccines were given for the month December. 

• Walk-in clinics are available for flu vaccine on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday from  
9 a.m.-3 p.m. 
 
 

TB Administration and TB Read 

• 1-TB skin test was administered. 
 



Head Checks 

• 0- head check was completed for lice. 
 

Lead                    

• One lead screening was completed. 

• 0- lead investigations were completed. 
 
Foster Screenings                    

• 0- Foster screenings were completed. 
 

 
Schools 
 
St. Joseph School: 

  

• Vision and hearing screenings were completed for the school year.   
 
Car Seat Program 

• 4 car seat classes were completed with 5 convertible car seats being given away and properly 
installed as well as 3 booster seats.  

• 0- car seat checks were completed.  

• A Valentine’s Day car seat party has been scheduled, and seating has been filled for the event.  
 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Brandi Riddlebaugh RN, Director of Nursing  

 

 

 

 

 


